Hsleb!

COPY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd March, 1921.

Dear 8ir,

Reverting to your letter of the 18th December
last respecting the Steam Trawler "CINTRA", I shall be glad
to learn whether this vessel has yet tome under your inspec-
tion for the completion of the Special Survey No«3. If net,
you will be s0 good as to let me know what further definite
arrangements have been made in the matter.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

Geo. Payne, Esq.,
LISBON.
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